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October 26, 2022 

 

REGION MEMORANDUM 

ESSD NO.  140,   s. 2022 

 
CORRIGENDUM TO REGION MEMORANDUM ESSD NO. 136, s. 2022 

DRRM PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW WITH SGOD CHIEFS 

  

To:     Schools Division Superintendents 
 

1. This has reference to Region Memorandum ESSD No.136 s.2022 on DRRM 
Program Implementation Review with SGOD Chiefs scheduled on November 17-18, 

2022.  

 
2.        Due to the conduct of the National Training on DRRM Modules on November 

13-17, 2022, the DRRM PIR with SGOD Chiefs is hereby rescheduled to November 
22-23, 2022. 

 
3.       In addition, a registration fee of One Thousand Nine Hundred Pesos (PhP 

1,900.00) shall be collected from each participant chargeable to respective local 

funds, Program Support funds and other applicable funds, subject to the usual 
accounting and auditing rules and regulations. Check payment must be made 

payable to DEPED GENERAL SANTOS CITY DIVISION  
 

4.       The SDO of General Santos City being the host division shall be in-charge of 
the procurement of venue, accommodation, meals and snacks and likewise shall 

collect the registration fee and issue an Official Receipt to the participants for 
liquidation purposes. 

 

5.       For inquiries, please contact Education Support Services Division – DRRM 
thru mobile no. 09688998839 or email at napoleon.gio@deped.gov.ph  

 
6.      For the information and guidance of all concerned. 
 

 
 

CARLITO D. ROCAFORT  
                   Director IV 
 
Encl.: None 
Reference: RM ESSD No. 136 s. 2022 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the Subject  

CALAMITY              SAFETY EDUCATION 
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